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SUBJECT: Appeals Code Section 
  

PROJECT PLANNER: Geoffrey Starns, AICP, AIA, LEED AP, Historic Preservation Supervisor 

 

 

The Commission, in 2023, asked for the appeals section to come back for review.  The proposed Zoning 

Code creates a single administration and appeals section, so the appeals in the historic preservation 

ordinance is being moved.  At the time the Commission reviewed the Historic Preservation Ordinance, 

the appeals section was not yet completed, and the Commission requested to see the section when it 

was completed to ensure no changes were being made.  The appeals section of the proposed zoning 

code is attached.  Nothing has changed.  Appeals are still 20 calendar days.  Staff will be available to 

answer any questions. 

 

 

ATTACHMENT 

 

1. Draft Appeals Code Section  

 


